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Recommendations, Input and Decisions Made, Status Updates 
Follow Up Items from Previous Meetings 

 
Executive Committee Announcement: Welcome Dave Mayer!  
We are excited to announce that the vacancy on the Executive Committee has been filled and Dave Mayer 
has been appointed as the newest Co-Chair! Dave is the Early Childhood Education Director for the Office of 
Catholic Schools and has extensive experience serving on various committees supporting Early Learning in 
Washington State. Dave joins current Co-Chairs Julie Schroath and Katie Hudkins to serve as the now fully 
staffed Provider Supports Executive Committee. Welcome Dave! 
 
LD/CPS Investigation FAQs Feedback 
Additional edits were made to the draft LD/CPS Investigation FAQ docs based on feedback received during 
the February meeting. The updated versions of the docs are currently under review by our legal team and 
will be shared with Members as soon as the final versions are approved.  
 

Provider Supports Subcommittee Recruitment Update 
After reviewing the Provider Supports Subcommittee membership list, we noticed half of the members terms 
are up June 30 of this year (2024). However, in the interest of aligning ELAC and Provider Supports 
recruitment calendars there is not going to be a recruitment cycle this year and all Provider Supports 
member terms will end June 30, 2025. This change will not prevent anyone from joining or leaving Provider 
Supports. If you do not wish to extend your term to 2025, please let us know.  
 
 

 

https://www.dcyf.wa.gov/sites/default/files/pdf/021424_PS_MeetingMinutes.pdf

